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             Student’s Achievements in Co-Curricular And Extra-Curricular activities

A. Details of students participated in Inter College/Class Competition

S.No. Name  of
the
student

Class Roll
No.

Name of activity Position Name of college

1. Dimple B.Sc.
Non-
Medical
IInd year

Videography  on
kitchen  Gardening
(Seminar  on
Nutrition  to
celebrate  Poshun
Maah  on  30th

September, 2021)

2nd NSS,  Guru  Nanak
College,  Sri
Muktsar Sahib

2. Akansha B.Sc. Non
Medical 
Ist year

5519 Essay Writing 
Competition( Vigila
nce Awareness week
on 28th October, 
2021)

Ist Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib)

3. Shruti B.Sc. Non
Medical 
IIIrd year

5529 Online Elocution 
Competition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
30th October, 2021)

Ist Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

4. Akansha B.Sc. Non
Medical 
Ist year

5519 Online Elocution 
Competition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
30th October

IInd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib



5. Mamta B.Sc. Non
Medical 
IIIrd year

5526 Online Elocution 
Competition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
30th October

IIIrd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

6. Akansha B.Sc. Non
Medical 
Ist year

5519 Online 
QuizCompetition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

Ist Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

7. Karan 
Sharma

B.Sc. Non
Medical 
Ist year

5531 Online 
QuizCompetition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

Ist Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

8. Navdeep 
Singh

B.Sc. Non
Medical 
IInd year

5715 Online 
QuizCompetition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

IInd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

9. Harveer 
Kaur

B.Sc. Non
Medical 
IInd year

5708 Online 
QuizCompetition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

IInd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

10. Jagpreet 
Kaur

B.Sc. Non
Medical 
IInd year

5730 Online 
QuizCompetition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

IInd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib



11. Muskan 
Gupta

B.Sc. Non
Medical 
IIIrd year

5922 Online 
QuizCompetition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

IInd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

12. Ruhani B.Sc. Non
Medical 
IIIrd year

5929 Online 
QuizCompetition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

IInd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

13. Parul B.Sc. Non
Medical 
IInd year

5720 Online 
QuizCompetition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

IIIrd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

14. Gurjinder 
Kaur

M.Sc. 
Physics 
IInd year

10708 Online 
QuizCompetition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

IIIrd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

15. Amandee
p Kaur

B.Sc. Non
Medical 
IInd year

5719 Online 
QuizCompetition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

IIIrd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

16. Lovepreet
Kaur

B.Sc. Non
Medical 
IInd year

5727 Online 
QuizCompetition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

IIIrd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib



17. Shruti B.Sc. Non
Medical 
IIIrd year

5928 Online 
QuizCompetition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

IIIrd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

18. Diya B.Sc. Non
Medical 
IIIrd year

5933 Online 
QuizCompetition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

IIIrd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

19. Khushi B.Sc. Non
Medical 
Ist year

5535 Online Quiz 
Competition 
( Vigilance 
Awareness week on 
31st  October

IIIrd Legal Literacy Cell
and Extension 
activitiesCommitte
e, Guru Nanak 
College, Sri 
Muktsar Sahib

B. Details of Students participated in different events/functions organized by Guru 
Nanak College, Sri Muktsar Sahib

S.No. Name of 
student

Class Roll 
No.

Name of 
event

Position Name of 
department/Club

1. Vishavjot 
Singh

B.Sc.Non 
Medical 
IInd year

Bhangra( Sha
heed-e-Azam 
o 30th March, 
2022)

- Department of 
Engliah and NSS

C. Details of students participated in different cultural activities



S.No. Name of
student

Class Roll No. Event Position

1. Rajbeer Kaur B.Sc. Non
Medical 
III year

Luddi ( Inter-zonal 
youth festival)

Ist


